
2015 Moment for Mission June ASP 
 
School is out for the summer!!! And so is our After School Program—at 
least until it starts up again in the fall!  The dedicated volunteers from 
Forest Larger who work with the ASP are Pam Schroeder, Joan Hansen and 
Cindy Hart.  They use materials from our own Christian Education 
programs to instruct, entertain and sometimes throttle about half a dozen 
elementary school aged children on Tuesday (Laona) and Wednesday 
(Wabeno) from 3:30-5:00 pm.  For many of these children, the After School 
Program is one place where they have regular contact with ANY church so 
this program is truly an outreach to the community. Using games, puzzles, 
stories, crafts and food, these children are exposed to the message of 
God’s love for them. Who knows what seeds are being sown in the After 
School Program??  
 
Thanks be to God for the volunteers who work the After School Program 
and for the children they serve.  
 
 


